

BPC and BVHT Liaison Meeting – Minutes - 25th June 2026

Attendance: Des Foster, Matt Beldam, Caroline Underwood, Peter Clark, Anne Howell-Jones. Matt Squires

1. Agreement to last minutes and update on actions.

- a. Agreed

2. Playground update.

- a. Supplier tenders down to last 2.
- b. Grant being sought from FCC to top up CIL money. FCC window for application is end of July to Mid August. Chosen provider will help with grant application.
- c. CU to send MS details of CIL funding. Possible for Storage.
- d. MS raised point that neighbourhood plans makes specific reference to provision of play space that might support any application.

3. Management Agreement for playground.

- a. In progress awaiting John Thelwells return next week should not take long to finalise hope to have ready for next VHT meeting 7th July.
- b. DF to contact Martin Rose regarding mapping designated areas for the agreement.

4. July 6th Public Event at Village Hall

- a. Hall booked.
- b. Suggested that the publicity poster for the event be sent to Lauren Goodger so she can distribute on social media.
- c. MS please send storage powerpoint slides to AHJ
- d. CU to share some visuals re school consultation.
- e. Remove Gazebo from agenda.
- f. Very brief mention of digital mapping in agenda.
- g. AHJ is working on how to process any feedback from the event.

5. July 24th Teen Event in Village Hall Grounds

- a. All on target for half day event 24th July
- b. Pump track trial from 1st – 6th August.

6. Storage update

- a. Progressing. MS has meeting with vendor next week.